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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
MACRINE AMOLO   
TO:

SPONSOR ROSA 
Dear Rosa,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year! 

Your Macrine who is very jolly baby girl recently gave us a laugh when she saw her picture where you carried her on your arm. She told us when my sponsor comes again to Kenya, now I am a big girl and very heavy. She cannot carry me on her arm, we laughed to Macrine.

Your daughter did well and now she is in a new class in pre-unit where she will be graduated by the end of this year to join Class 1 next year by God’s grace. 

Macrine catwalks, she does it well recently, Little Bees did well more than others. The models were seen on the media people. We were happy with Little Bees activities. 

Macrine received her Christmas gifts and enjoyed Christmas dinner, invited all her friends and gave them biscuits and sweets. It was a wonderful party. 

Her DAP money I bought her school uniform. 

Thank you.

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

